
From: Brooks, Albus - CC City Council Elected 

To: Brenda Gilbert 

Subject: Re: Smoking/vaping ban on 16th St. mall 

Date: Sunday, September 10, 2017 8:36:16 PM 
 

 

Thank you Brenda. 

We would love for you to comment if you are available 10/11 at 1030am? 

Albus Brooks, MBA 

Denver City Council President 
District 9 

 

“Cities have the capability of providing something for everybody, only because, and only 
when, they are created by everybody.” 
-Jane Jacobs 

 

Sent from my iPad 
 

On Sep 9, 2017, at 11:13 AM, Brenda Gilbert <bwgilbert3@me.com> wrote: 

 
 

Mr. Brooks, 

Thank you. 

Brenda 

 

“The connections we make in the course of a life – maybe that’s what heaven 

is.” Mr. Rogers 

 
 

Begin forwarded message: 

 
 

From: Brenda Gilbert <bwgilbert3@me.com> 
Date: September 9, 2017 at 11:07:24 AM MDT 
To: akenney@denverite.com 
Subject: Smoking/vaping ban on 16th St. mall 

 
 

Brooks is courageous and puts the citizens of Denver first with this 
proposal. For those of us who live here this would be a wonderful 
step forward. 
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